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Dear Members, 






 November 2017


Another year is almost gone. Where did it go? Seems like only a week or so ago we were planning for the may show. Now we must be thinking about the upcoming 2018 show. As such we really cannot rest for long, it will be here before we realize it.

As it was last year and every other year, we need help from as many as possible to get ready. We’ve done pretty good so far, but we can do much better with some additional hands, feet, and brains in the process. Several who have done much of the work are growing older. Please consider attending the upcoming Show Committee meetings when they start again in the next month or so.
· We continue to pray for those of our members, families, and friends who have special needs. Some have been on the list for some time now. We have received updates about some, but others we have heard nothing. When you speak with them, please let us all know how they are doing.
· Reba Reinhardt

· Jacqueline Hilliard

· Ann Little

· Henry Burns

· Carl Switzer

· Brandon Bowman

· Philip Spencer

· Tammy Hoyle
· Charles Bentley

· Vee Williams

· Wilson Sigmon

· Lorna Sheets

· Billie Sue Goforth

· Steve Hefner

· Vicki Hastings

· Ira & Ann Cline

· James Grant
· Larry Sigmon
· Kelly Blanton

· Rev. Bobby Langston

· Don Johnson

· Carl Porter

· Jane Abernathy

· Kay Nash

· Donnie Elmore

· The Swap Meet and Building Fund Raffle were both a success with over $12,000 dollars raised, but we always want to strive to improve. Several suggestions for improvement have been voiced. If you have additional ideas but have not voiced them, please let us know.
· We have been at this for over a decade now and it is time for us to begin focusing in earnest, not so much on our successes, but looking down the road a couple years: what can we do to grow our club? What we do to grow our show?  Several things have come up for the near term and several ideas for the next couple years were batted around by the Show Committee and were presented at the November meeting. Among them are:

· A 120HP 2-cylinder Fairbanks-Morse diesel engine has been made available to our club for a very reasonable price. There are still a few hurdles to overcome before we could actually purchase it and set it up for functional demonstration at the fairground, but the membership present at the December meeting approved pursuing it.
· Another idea is to possibly change the Swap Mett to a 2-day SwapMeet/Fall Show. Many details have yet to be worked out, so if you have ideas or suggestions, please send them forward.

· Other items include:
· Augmenting the lighting in the sawmill shed.

· Added a ceiling and elevated display shelving to the pole shed.

· Setting up the outhouse in Heritage Village.

· Improvements to and even possible relocation of the pulling track.

· Assembling a display honoring those of our members who have passed on.

· Remember, the upcoming December monthly meeting is the time when we draw for the equipment featured on the 2018 show program, tee-shirt, and button. The eligibility requirements are:
· You must be present at the December meeting (If you would like to be included in the drawing but cannot be there, contact one of the officers to let them know and we’ll put your name in the hat.)

· Your equipment has not been featured in the last five years.

· You have paid your 2018 dues.

· Our annual Club member BBQ was held at Glen Sigmon’s farm on October 6th.  There were a little over 150 members and quests in attendance.  Representatives of our designated charities were present and were presented checks from the funds we raised at our 2017 show.  All representatives were very appreciative and had nothing but great things to say about what the club is doing.  There was a good bit of rain that fell prior to event which we believe effected the overall number attending.  As a result, we had had a good bit of BBQ left and have decided to serve the BBQ to all attending the December meeting.  Please come early, we will be serving the meal at 6:00 pm and the meeting will begin at 7:00 pm.  So, please come out for some good food and fellowship. 

--- ---  --- UP-COMING EVENTS --- ---  ---
Nov 23




Thanksgiving Day

Nov 26

Maiden

Maiden Christmas parade

Nov 26

Newton

Lighting of the Square

Dec 2

Claremont

Claremont Christmas parade

Dec 2

Taylorsville

Taylorsville Christmas parade

Dec 5

Conover

Christmas in the Park

Dec 7

Sig’s


monthly meeting

Dec 9

Vale


Cat Square Christmas parade

Dec 14

Riverbend
FAPA Christmas party @ Keith Schronce’s

-- ---  --- THE CLASSIFIEDS --- --- ---
Is there anything you would like to sell or are you looking for something special? List it here.

 (Item listings will run for 3 months before expiring. Let us know when an item is sold or bought.)

FOR SALE
Cultivators for International 140; Glenn Bostian 828-459-7412. (1709)

AC CA wide front older repaint $2000; AC 200 $5000; AC D-19 Wide Front diesel $4750; 

AC IB  $1650; AC I400 with Loader  $3650 –  Wilson Sigmon (home) 828-256-2176, (cell) 828-320-1419 . (1709)
☺ ☺     !!!!! HAPPY BIRTHDAY !!!!!     ☺ ☺

November Birthdays

3- Jerry Matthews

3 – Marshall Wray

4 – Howard Williams

5 – Cody Hastings

5 – Barry Propst

6 – George Simmons

7 – Cory Keisler
8 – Howard Reinhardt
9 – Harold Shook

10 – Jamie Allen

11 – Greg Williams

12 – Rusty Hastings

15 – Roy Lyons

16 – Frank Frazier

16 – Tony Huffman

18 – Norris Turner

19 – Michael Evans

20 – Brandon Bowman

21 – Michael Harrill

24 – Foster Edgar

26 – Kevin Black

27 – Henry Wagner

28 – Donald Bowman

29 – Dennis Lutz

December Birthdays

1- Doug Hoyle
5 – Johnny Sigmon

5 – Vickie Harrison

9 – RD Lineberger

10 – Carroll Baker

13 – Lin Couch

14 – Mark Story

15 – Lynn Baker

22 – Ray Weaver

27 – Scott Minyard

27 – Dale Reese
President: Kevin Black    
       828-464-1950
Vice Pres: Wilson Sigmon        828-256-2176

Treasurer: Kermit Nash
       828-459-9616
Secretary: David Setzer             828-850-4943

Show Chair:  Teddy Hefner   828-310-5525           Asst. Show Chair: Anthony Austin 828-302-5326

Asst. Secretary: Kevin Sigmon    828-320-1419

Board of Directors: Phillip Spencer, Howard Reinhardt, Ned Story, Teddy Hefner, Tim Hollar, Butch McIntyre
Foothills Antique Power Association 

5851 St. Peter’s Church Road, Conover, NC 28613 -    

Foothillsantique.com
-- ---  --- a thought for the month --- --- ---
The national day of Thanksgiving is coming up soon.

Very often during this time the question is asked: “What are you thankful for?”

The usual answer given is things like health, family, friends, job, country, and the like. But what if you had none of these? Would you still be thankful for anything? I dare say most people would be hard-pressed to think of anything other than those basic things that are common to us all and which we often take for granted.

Most Christians would add a couple things to the list: they would say they are thankful for Jesus Christ dying for their sins and for the gift of eternal life. These are things they have come to know and, as such, can readily be thankful for. Those who are not (or not yet) Christian could also be thankful for them if they would only hear the message of Jesus Christ dying on their behalf and if they would only believe that message. They also can receive God’s gracious gift as we have, if they would.
But there is one thing that goes along with that wondrous gift that is almost never mentioned and it is something to be thankful for. In fact, it is rarely mentioned at all, even though it is one of the foundational aspects of the gospel of Christ preached by Paul, Peter, John, and the other apostles: righteousness imputed to us because of faith in Christ Jesus. 
Because of this righteousness – Christ’s righteousness – the righteousness we have through Christ – we can communicate directly with God Himself, we can exist and dwell in His presence, and He can commune with us, none of which can or will happen without righteousness. We cannot earn it, we cannot make it on our own, nor is it ours because of who we are. The only righteousness we have is because God gave it to us by grace when we simply believed what He said about His Son.

That is something to be thankful for.
   God bless you all.


We’ll see you in December.


         Your Secretary, David Setzer

